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FOLLOW US:

Dear Parents and Guardians,

By now, I am sure many of you have met or seen one of the new faces at
LCC this year! From the moment you call the high school, your call will be
entrusted to either Victoria Lauck or Deb Heitmeyer (Victoria is here M,
Th & F/Deb T & W). In addition to the ladies at reception, we have a few
new teachers, administrators and support staff. And while some of them
were hired last spring, a few have joined our team as late as this week.
As in any new role, there is a period of transition that has taken place and
will continue to do so. Your patience as we navigate new faces and
procedures alongside the normal hustle of the start of the school year is
appreciated.

Something we at LCC do anytime we hire someone new is make a sign
for them to hang outside their classroom or office. The sign has their
name and education level. We also denote if he/she is an alumnus. As I
was combing through the new signs as well as making sure the current
staff’s signs were still in good shape, I made two observations:

    1. The wealth of education, backgrounds and experience within the
staff is such a blessing. I love the fact that we have someone as young as
two years removed from LCC to someone who has been here over 40
years. The younger faces, eager and full of new ideas to the individual
who has years of experience to draw from when making decisions are
both essential for the health of an organization.

   2. We have several alumni in the building! That says something about
their positive high school experience, or their willingness to continue the
ministry of working with young adults. They want to give back and keep
the mission of the school alive. (Oh, and in case you are wondering who
“the greatest class” really is, please take note that three individuals from
the class of 1998 are now working at their alma mater). 

If you are able to join us for our annual Open House on Monday evening,
this would be a great time to meet many of our new staff/faculty members.
We will gather in the Great Hall at 6:30 p.m. and, from there, parents are
invited to follow their student(s) schedule and meet their teachers.
Afterward, there is an important meeting for senior parents. If you attend
the Open House, your student will receive an out of uniform pass. 

Continued blessings to your family!

Ms. Williams

August 26
Freshman Retreat

August 26
5:30-7:00 - Taste of LCC, Lima
Stadium Park

August 26
Senior Night for Fall Athletics,
Lima Stadium Park

August 27
1:00-3:00 - Wall of Athletic
Excellence, Old Gym

August 29
6:30 - Open House & Parent
Meeting, Great Hall

September 5
NO SCHOOL - Labor Day

September 14
          Pre-ACT for Sophmores

SAVE THE DATE:

8.26.22

https://twitter.com/lcchstbirds
https://www.instagram.com/limacentralcatholichs/
http://www.facebook/com/limacentralcatholic


Back to School Tips
How resetting expectations and planning ahead can help
children with learning challenges, CLICK HERE to read!

Please support Lima Central Catholic High School
Athletics for their 7th Annual Uscore Fundraising Laundry
Detergent Fundraiser! Reach out to Athletics, Stephanie
Watkins or any athlete to purchase a 5-gal. bucket of
detergent for $50, 640 oz., approximately 320 loads.

Detergent Fundraiser

Thunderbird Gear
Take your savings game to the next level all August long!
Score 15% OFF purchases of $90+ Apparel, caps,
tumblers and more. CLICK HERE and save with code
AUGUST22.

International Exchange Students
We are fast approaching the deadline for international
student placements. 

We still have wonderful kids waiting and hoping to join our
school community this year. However, these students will
not have the opportunity to live their dream of a year in
the US, unless families like you offer to host them. Are
you willing to open your home and family to a student like
Elisa from Italy, Jannick from Germany, Rose from
France, or Maya from Spain? 

If so, please let us know ASAP and we will be happy to
share more information with you.  

Thank you for helping to bring this great opportunity to
our school community and to these eager students!  
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